
 

16 November 2016 

 

 

REF: Editing of a manuscript 

 

I write to confirm that I have edited Dr Sylvestre Nzahabwanayo’s manuscript entitled:  

Identification and critique of the citizenship notion informing the Itorero training scheme for 

high school leavers in post-genocide Rwanda 

I identified several grammatical, editorial and content issues that I asked him to attend to before 

submission.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Prof Maxwell Kadenge  

maxwell.kadenge@wits.ac.za 
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